
PRAIRIE UNITARIAN UNIVERSALIST SOCIETY 

Sunday, February 12, 2006 

Prelude - Doleta Chapru 
Music from "Love Grows" 

Welcome - Dan Proud 

Hymn #336 -All My Memories of Love" 
Accompanist, Doleta Chapru 

Chalice Lighting and 
Opening Words - 

Bob Radford, Director of Religious Education 

Moment of Silent Meditation 

Joys and Concerns 

Story for All Ages - Yvonne Hiebert 

Song - Magic Penny by Malvina Reynolds 
(a Unitarian-Universalist) 
Accompanist, DanProud 



Presentation - Part I 
Words of Love - Why Does English Use One Word? 

Introduction - Bob Radford, with Nobis the Bear 

Hymn #325 - Love Makes a Bridge* 

Discussion and Games at Tables 

Skit by Teenagers - She Loves Me (Not) 

Song - led by Yvonne Hiebert 

Presentation - Part II 
Tissue Paper Love- Yvonne Hiebert 

Make and Display Valentines 

Offertory - Doleta Chapru 
Unexpected Song by Andrew Lloyd Webber 

Introduction of Guests and Visitors 

Prairie Announcements 
(Additional announcements are in the Order of Service) 

Closing Words - Bob Radford 

*stand as you are able 

Welcome to our Service! We are so glad you are here. Please stay 
afterwards for fellowship and coffee. Our Presider this morning is. Dan 
Proud, and the program was planned and performed by our DRE, Bob 
Radford, the Religious Education Committee, and our youth. Our 
accompanist today is Doleta Chapru. Thanks to all of them for their 
service today. 



Announcements 

Humanist Union will meet today after service to celebrate Charles 
Darwin's birthday with a special guest, UW Prof. Ronald Numbers. 
Presentation will begin about 12:20 after a light lunch. 

Meditation group meets Wednesday evenings at 6:00 p.m. at Prairie. 
See Prairie Fire for details or speak with Judy Skog or the Rev. Jody 
Whelden. 

Spanish Speakers' next potluck will be at the home of Dave and 
Marcia Johnson, 313 Glenway on Feb. 16. 

New Adult Class - The Natural Step -will start March 14. Judy Skog 
will facilitate this program. See Prairie Fire for details or talk to Judy. 

Do Good, Feel Good·, Live Longer. Giver yourself the chance of 
experiencing Helper's High through volunteering at the Men's Shelter ir 
the next few months or working with Interfaith Hospitality Network. 
Contact Paula Pachciarz for more information. 

Share Your Passions! The Program Committee invites everyone to o:ffi 
ideas for summer programs which you could present or topics you'd liki 
to hear about. The committee is also eager for new members. Talk to 
Mary Mullen, Susan Herr-Hoyman, or any committee member. 

Book Group will meet March 5 to discuss Behind the Scenes at the 
Museum by Kate Atkinson 

Mystery Friends continues with letters each week until the party on 
March 5. 

Prairie Elders meets February 28 at Oakwood West to discuss 
"Favorite Aphorisms". Contact Doleta Chapru for information. 



Calendar 

Wednesday, February 15, 6:00 p.m, Meditation Group meets. 
Wednesday, February 15, 6:30 p.m. Midweek Meal 

Thursday, February 16, 7:00 p.m, IHN Volunteer training at Orchard 
Ridge UCC, 5501 Gilbert Rd. 

Sunday, February 19, 9:00 a.m. Choir Rehearsal 
Sunday, February 19, 10:00 a.m, "The Choice to Love: The Journey 
of the Soul" presented by The Rev. Jody Whelden. 

Wednesday, February 22, 6:00 p.m. Meditation Group meets. 
Wednesday, February 22, 6:30 p.m. Midweek Meal 

Sunday, February 26, 9:00 a.m. Choir Rehearsal 
Sunday, February 26, 10:00 a.m. "The History of a Black Family" 
presented by Pat Watkins. 

Tuesday, February 28, 2:00 p.m, Prairie Elders meet at Oakwood West 

Wednesday, March 1, 6:00 p.m. Meditation Group meets. 
Wednesday, March 1, 6:30 p.m. Midweek Meal 

Sunday, March 5, 9:00 a.m. Choir Rehearsal 
Sunday, March 5, 10:00 a.m, "Buddhism" presented by Lisa Glueck, 
as part of "World Religions - Know Your Neighbors" lay ministry. 


